
SBC meeting 9/30/2020 

 

Sandy moves to approve agenda 

2nd by Susanna 

 

Our President Jason would like to step down - we thank him for his service!  

We need to vote for a new president. Susanna will take email nominations and we will 
vote next meeting  

 

The current balance in the Pupil Activity Fund is $1,386.75 

 

No previous minutes  

No principal report 

 

Teachers Report: The kids are doing great even through all the transitions this year has 

provided. Everyone is always paying attention to social distancing and wearing their 

masks, just being extra careful.  

The students are staying up to date with google classroom just in case we all go “virtual” 

or any student needs to for any reason. Fall assessments are coming up but the district has 

decided that online students will not have a fall assessment.  

No Halloween Carnival this year but kids can dress up the last day of school before 
Halloween (Wednesday the 28th)  

No school the 29-30 for parent-teacher conferences.  

 

We have a suggestion for a possible “Trunk-or-Treat” ? Will have to check on school 

rules to decide if we can/if it can be managed safely  

 

Claire has an idea for a “T-shirt Fundraiser”. There are websites where you can send your 

design and folks can order via website, they will print and ship orders. Her father has 

donated $400 to order shirts for each student and staff member. Hopefully we can make a 

design which each student has some representation and a Moose, of course!  

Jen and Susanna volunteer to look more into pricing and which site/company will fit 

best.  

 

Virginia let us know that the district will be asking for parent/staff input on what they are 

looking for in a new Superintendent-will be coming vial email. 
Also, the district is having a meeting Monday and they will be finalizing which priorities 

they will put forth to the Alaska and Federal legislature. Some of them include requesting 

that the state use last year’s numbers(student count) for funding purposes because of 

lower number this year due to the pandemic. They want to make sure that no school 

district will go into a deficit. She will let us know what priorities are decided at the 

meeting so we are able to call/email legislature asking for the same things.  

 



No old business since this is our first meeting!  

 

New business: Our next meeting will be Monday October 19th at 3:45pm 

 

 

 
 
 
 


